
  

 

 

 

Announcement: Planning and Zoning Committee Vacancy 

 

Mora County announces 2 vacancies on the Planning and Zoning Committee.   The Planning and 

Zoning Committee is responsible for examining issues related to growth, development and the 

preservation of the environment of Mora County, as directed and overseen by the Board of 

County Commissioners and as allowed by relevant procedures.  Individuals interested in serving 

on the Committee will need to be available for meetings throughout the year.  

Anyone interested in being considered to serve on the Committee must submit a letter of interest 

to Planning and Zoning Director Brad Sena.  Letters can be sent to bsena@countyofmora.com or 

P.O. Box 580, Mora, NM 87732. The deadline for receipt of letters of interest is September 12, 

2023.  If there are any further questions, please contact Brad Sena at 575-387-5393. 
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